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1. The National Housing and Homelessness Agreement (NHHA) was established in July 2018. The objective of the NHHA is to contribute to improving access to affordable, safe and sustainable housing across the housing spectrum, including to prevent and address homelessness, and to support social and economic participation. 
2. The NHHA requires a review by the Productivity Commission (the Review). The Terms of Reference for the Review were released by the Productivity Commission (PC) on 13 December 2021. 
3. The Queensland Government prepared a submission covering themes of:
· adequacy of housing and homelessness funding to Queensland in context;
· Australian Government inaction to influence housing and homelessness outcomes;
· challenges resulting from the architecture of the agreement and its governance; and
· restrictions in availability of data to underpin the Review. 
4. Cabinet approved the Queensland Government submission to the Productivity Commission Review of the National Housing and Homelessness Agreement, its lodgement with the Productivity Commission and its public release. 
5. Attachments:
· Queensland Government submission to the Productivity Commission Review of the National Housing and Homelessness Agreement.
